
Harvest Assembly 

Westdale Junior School 
 

It’s that time of year again when the leaves are changing colour and we 

celebrate The Harvest Festival. Our assembly will take place in the school 

hall on: 

 

Tuesday 5th October 
 

 

Unfortunately we are not able to invite parents, carers and friends 

to join us this year, however we will be sharing a video of the 

celebration on our website. 

 

We are asking for food donations to be distributed to older 

members of the community and to a local charity. 

 

If you would like to nominate an older person in the community 

who would appreciate a small gift then please email us at 

office@westdalejuniors.co.uk giving your name and contact 

number and the person you wish to nominate. 

You will be able to collect the donation afterschool on Tuesday 

5th October. And all remaining donations will be sent to a local 

food bank. 

 

Food donations can be sent into school with you child week 

commencing 27th September, however we will be unable to 

accept any donations after Friday 1st October. 
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